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Please answer the questions below by ticking the 
appropriate box 

Strongly 

Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly  

Disagree 

Don’t 

know 

When you first started Balmalloch Nursery, did we 

provide you with enough information about our 

facilities?     

37 

84% 

7 

16% 

   

Do you feel the Nursery is welcoming to adults and 

children?  

39   

89% 

5  

11% 

   

Do you find the staff of Balmalloch Nursery 

welcoming, knowledgeable and professional? 

40 

91% 

4 

9% 

   

Do you feel that the nursery is well organised and 

well managed?   

39 

89% 

5 

11% 

   

Do you feel that you receive enough regular 

information about how your child is progressing at 

nursery? 

32 

73% 

12 

27% 

   

We provide information through newsletters, our 

blog, emails and our smartboard. Do you feel that 

this is enough information? 

34 

77% 

9 

21% 

1 

2% 

  

When you speak to staff do you feel that you are 

treated sensitively and with confidentiality?  

36 

82% 

7 

16% 

  1 

2% 

Do you think you have the opportunity to express 

your opinions about the nursery? 

33 

75% 

10 

23% 

  1 

2% 

Do you feel that the staff work in partnership with 

you in relation to your child’s learning and 

development? 

38 

86% 

6 

14% 

   

Do you feel your child as an individual is listened to 

and valued by nursery staff? 

37 

84% 

6 

14% 

  1 

2% 

 

44 completed forms returned 


